CLERMONT COUNTY
ENGINEER

September 14, 2020

RE: Lucy Run Cemetery Road Bridge Weight Reduction T923-0.10
Batavia Township

The following request was approved by the Clermont County Commissioners on September 2, 2020
during a regular session.

Recommendation of Doug Royer, Deputy Engineer, with the concurrence of Thomas J. Eigel, County
Administrator, to reduce the weight limitation on county Bridge No. T923-0.10, located on Lucy Run

Cemetery Road in Batavia Township, from 60 Tons to 3 Tons, subsequent to the annual inspection
therefore and due to the deterioration of the structure.

If you have any questions please call the Clermont County Engineers Office at 513-732-8857.

Sincerely.

Jeremy P/ Evans, P.E., P.S.

cc: Communication Center
Batavia Township
Batavia Township Fire/EMS
West Clermont Schools
BCC
CTC
Sheriff
State Highway Patrol
CCEO Staff
Hwy Ops Staff
CC Office of Public Information
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